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Women in Non-Traditional Careers: Chair Tiffany Jacobs reported that “Girls Exploring Tools 
and Tech GETT” started with four students on October 6.   ​Joe Rotundi, executive director of 
Forge Greensboro, and collaborators:---I am a Board Member of both AAUW Greensboro and 
the Forge Greensboro. The GETT program is part of a collaborative partnership with the Forge 
and the 3-D printing club is being  conducted virtually by Forge instructors.  Girls Exploring 
Tools and Tech, or G.E.T.T., is an initiative started by AAUW Greensboro WINc Committee 
Chair, Tiffany Jacobs.  The Forge intends to be home base for G.E.T.T. and provide the majority 
of its programming.  
  
 1) RTRIAD partnership for cyber security, Saadia Mehr – AAUW G WINc- Saadia Mehr was 
born and raised in Pakistan, received her undergraduate degree in Commerce from Pakistan, 
and Master of Science in Information Technology and Management (Major: Cybersecurity) from 
UNCG in August 2019. Over the summer, she began her apprenticeship program with RTriad 
Enterprises, LLC as a Cyber Security Analyst.  Saadia was referred to RTriad for an 
apprenticeship by Tiffany Jacobs, AAWU Greensboro WINc Committee Chair as a candidate of 
the WINc program and she has become a member of AAUW Greensboro. 
  
 and 2) Career & College Managers (formerly CDC).- Tiffany Jacobs, on behalf of 
ApprenticeshipNC and AAUW Greensboro met with Starr King from Guilford Schools CTE and 
all of the Career & College Managers (formerly Career Development Coordinators).  I gave a 
high level overview of youth apprenticeship programs and also introduced them to Girls 
Exploring Tools and Tech (GETT).  They were extremely interested and requested more 
information as we grow in the future and also agreed to follow-up with Joe Rotondi so that they 
all could receive a special tour of the Forge. 
 


